

Customer Engagement Centre Baird Avenue Dundee DD2 3TN

24/09/2020



Dr Carolyn Wilkins Obe Level 3 Room 329 Civic Centre West Street OLDHAM Lancashire OL1 1UT

Our ref: 4274805

Dear Dr Wilkins

Thank you for your recent letter regarding your suggestion of Oldham for a location of any future reverse vending machine trial(s).

We support a Deposit Return System as part of a broader approach to improve recycling and reduce waste.

To encourage customers to recycle plastic bottles, we trialled in-store recycling machines in a number of stores across the UK, which paid customers 10p for every plastic bottle sold by Tesco they return.

The trial has now ended and we're reviewing the feedback received. I have shared your request with our facilities team and we'll consider this request should we decide to continue the scheme.

Kind regards,

Shaun McGlinchey

Customer Service Specialist On behalf of the Chief Executive's Office

Tel: 0800 072 6685